
Welcome to Year 3/4 EH!
MISS HOBSON

MRS RIGBY



Miss Hobson

•I am the class teacher in Y3/4 EH, I am 23 

and come from Sale

•I completed my undergraduate degree in 

Physical Education and School Sport at 

Sheffield Hallam in 2021

•I completed my PGCE in Primary Education at 

MMU in 2022

•I previously worked at Moorlands Junior 

School in Sale as a Year 5 teacher, prior to 

moving to Leigh this summer

•I am a semi-professional footballer for Stoke 

City



Mrs Rigby 

Mrs Rigby is Y3/4 EH’s teaching assistant

Her hobbies are art and reading, she loves quiz 

shows

Mrs Rigby has two children, Nathan (26) and Abigail 

(18) who both attended this school

Mrs Rigby has a pet cat called Lou-Lou

Mrs Rigby has worked at St George's Central for 12 

years!



Class X (Twitter)

Follow @MissHSGC to see what we 

get up to in class!



CLASS TIMETABLE





Curriculum Overview









Residentials

Year 

Group

Venue Parents 

meeting

Dates Price Date of 

parents/ 

carers 

feedback 

assembly

3 Low Bank 

Ground

6pm 

Wednesday 

8th

November

Friday 22nd 

March 2024 

– Sun 24th 

March 2024

(2 nights)

TBC Thursday 

2nd May 

2024

4 Low Bank 

Ground

6pm 

Wednesday 

17th January 

Tuesday 7th 

May 2024 –

Friday 10th 

May 2024 

(3 nights)

TBC Thursday 

13th June 

2024



Life skills - Year 3

In Year 3, this year’s life skill is to put a 

cover on a duvet



Life skills - Year 4

In Year 4, this year’s life skill is to tell the 

time on a digital and analogue clock 



Forest School

Forest School is a child-centred inspirational learning 

process, that offers opportunities for holistic growth 

through regular sessions. It is a long-term program 

that supports play, exploration and supported risk 

taking. It develops confidence and self-esteem 

through learner inspired, hands-on experiences in a 

natural setting.

In Year 3 / 4 EH we will be taking part in Forest 

School sessions in Autumn 2 (Year 4) and Spring 1 

(Year 3).



PE 

Our PE days in Y 3/ 4 EH are Tuesday (Indoor PE) and 

Friday (Outdoor PE), in February our outdoor PE session 

will change to a swimming session at the Pelican Centre.

Why is PE important?

PE has been shown to improve focus, self-discipline, and 

brain development. The benefits of an improvement in 

cognitive development and boost to self-esteem have a 

knock-on effect on grades (WHO).





E Safety / Devices

•Encourage open conversations about internet use, your 

child can talk to you if something makes them feel 

uncomfortable

Check in on what your child is accessing

Try to keep screen time limited, encourage outdoor play and 

exercise.



Reading 

Read at home 3x per week

Reading plus/ reading eggs 

to be completed at least 20 

mins per week



Reading- Our texts

Various Greek 

Myths



Home learning

Home learning is an opportunity to extend school learning, and will encourage pupils as they get older to 

develop the confidence and self-discipline needed to study on their own.

It aims to enable children to take responsibility for their own learning, to become independenoct learners 

and to develop perseverance.

Home learning tasks are posted on SeeSaw

A copy of the weekly spellings and maths activity will be available on our class Seesaw

Spellings go out on a Monday and we will complete our test on a Friday



How to access SeeSaw



Any questions?




